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Ref. No.: RU/COE Off./Exam/2024/04 Date: 23.01.2024

NOTIFICATION
10" CONVOCATION - RAI UNIVERSITY

|. Registration for 10" Convocation is open. All the student are hereby instructed to follow the steps and
register themselves accordingly. Follow the Registration Process as mentioned in previously shared
notice.

2. Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Convocation Dates are being shifted to February, in the Third Week
of February (Between 12" Feb — 17" Feb, 2024). Once the date is confirmed, we will be notifying you all
through email.

3. Those students, whose registration is still pending, all are requested to register and take benefit of this
extension to register for convocation.

4. Rest all the conditions remains same, as notified earlier.

This decision has been made after careful consideration of various factors, and we sincerely regret for any
inconvenience this change may cause. We understand the importance of the convocation ceremony for our

graduating students and their families.

We are actively working to ensure a smooth transition to the new date and will provide additional information
regarding the revised schedule, including timings and venue details, well in advance.
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